
     

 

Tikokino Primary School Newsletter 

Dear Parents, Caregivers & Friends,     
 

This week we had the pleasure of hosting ERO 
(Education Review Office) on Tuesday and 
Wednesday. Although we were all a little nervous 
which is understandable, it actually turned out to 
be two very enjoyable days. It was a pleasure for 
me to showcase our students and staff in action, 
whether it be in the classroom or out in the 
playground.  
 
Congratulations to all our Netball Teams who had 
their first games on Saturday. They had two 
games each, and won both of them which is a 
great start to the season and will have them all 
playing in a top grade. A huge thank you to our 
parents who are coaching or refereeing, it is 
much appreciated and the season cannot work 
without your support. 
 
Thank you to Clem Trotter who is coming in each 
Friday for an hour to work with a small group of 
Year 5 & 6 students, doing hard materials 
technology. Their goal is to build a beautiful 
outdoor table and chairs set that will be 
auctioned off at the Quiz Evening, later in the 
year. I look forward to sharing the progress of 
their work with you. 
 
Our Hockey Teams start this week, our seniors 
had a great game against Waipukurau last night 
with a narrow loss. Our Year 3 & 4 and Year 5 & 
6 teams play this afternoon. Again, thank you to 
our coaches for making this work. 
 
Next Tuesday we have some seniors attending 
the Year 8 Discovery Day at CHB College. This 
is a great opportunity for our students to see how 
a high school operates. Parents would have 
received info regarding this. 
 
Have a great weekend everyone. Good luck to all 
our rugby players who start this week, tackle low! 
 
Regards, 
Hamish. 
 
 
Optional bought lunches tomorrow - menu’s are 

attached to the hardcopy.   
Thank you to the Sawyers Arms Staff. 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

Tikokino 100% 
- Today, Tomorrow, Together 

Week  7  Term 2.  
  June 
 April ,  2018 

Phone: 06 8565 833 
office@tikokino.school.nz 
Principal: Hamish Natusch  
 
Term 2, Week 2    5th - 9th May 2025 
 
 
Week 4, Term 4  30th Oct – 3rd Nov 2023   



2025 Important Dates for Your Calendar 
 

8th May: Year 3-6 Hockey Starts 
10th May: Rugby Starts – All Age Groups 
19th May: BOT Meeting @ 7.00pm 
2nd June: King Birthday – School Closed 
5th June: Gymnastics Years 4-8 @ AW Parsons 
6th June: Gymnastics Years 0-3 @ Tikokino Hall 
20th June: Matariki – School Closed 
27th June: Term 2 Ends 
14th July: Term 3 Begins 

 

It is a National requirement that you let 
us know if your child is unwell or away 
from school for any reason. Please phone 

027 2083358 or use the link on our website. 
NOT ON THE BUS TODAY? Please let 
Hamish know if your child/ren are not on 
the bus and he will let Hayley know. 
20km speed limit past a stationary school bus. 
 

 
 

If you would like to advertise in our newsletter, please email the school: 
office@tikokino.school.nz 

 

https://www.facebook.com/TikoSchool1866/ 
 

 

 
 

Top Hits on Tour 
Tikokino Community Hall 

Thursday 8th May 2025 7:00pm - 9:00pm 

 

 
Please contact the school if you would like 

to purchase one of the students picnic 
benches.  These were made by our Year 
7&8 students during their Technology 
lessons last term. The money will go 

towards School Camps. 
 

 
 

CHB Autumn Market -This Saturday 10am @ 
the Municipal Theatre 
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